
Borders and Lodgers are not allowed. 
All persons living in the unit must be listed on the 
lease. Allowing an individual to live in a unit that is not 
on the lease is a violation of your lease and subject to 
termination. Contact the managing office and follow 
the proper steps to add them to the lease.
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COVID-19 UPDATES 

Rock Island County Health Department
closing National Guard vaccination site on May 29
 
The Camden Centre COVID-19 mass vaccination site will 
close at 4 p.m. Saturday, May 29, but the health 
department will offer vaccinations at its Rock Island clinic 
twice a week starting the week of June 1.
 
Many vaccination opportunities remain throughout the 
Quad Cities and your local pharmacy.
 
The health department will offer a walk-in vaccine clinic 
located at 2112 25th Ave., Rock Island on Tuesday and 
Friday:
 
Tuesdays: 9 a.m. to noon and 1-4 p.m., starting June 1 for 
Moderna and Johnson & Johnson 
Fridays, 9 a.m. to noon and 1-4 p.m., starting June 4 for 
Pfizer
 
 
 
 

Rock Island County Health Department
VACCINE INFORMATION

Neighborhood Watch

Community Rooms and Common Areas
We must still follow the IDPH regulations on Social 
Gatherings of 50%. Please be courteous to others on 
staying 6 feet apart and wearing your mask! We 
hope the governor will announce back to normal 
mid-June.

Father's Day
Sunday, June 20th, 2021

Celebrate the special occasion of 
Father’s Day with your kids… we 
wish you beautiful moments of 
happiness and goodness with 
your children and family.

Now that everyone is enjoying the weather and 
outdoor activities... please be mindful of the NO 
NOISE after 10:00 pm Rule!

Community Outreach
If you have any questions regarding this newsletter 
please contact our Community Outreach Specialist, 
Andrea Handel at 309-755-4527 x404 or by email at 
ahandel@gmaharic.org. Please note the Community 
Resource Bulletin is separate from this Newsletter.

         See something - Say something! 
More information to come on Neighborhood 
Watch meeting with East Moline Police Dept.

Computer Labs
The Computer labs are up and available for 
residents to use during office hours. We 
encourage you to use the computers and if 
you do not have an email set up please do 
so. If you need assistance please contact 
Andrea 309-755-4527 x404.

1



DO NOT PARK IN THE FIRELANES- A fire lane is for easy access to hydrants in case of a fire. Fire 
lane curbs are painted in yellow. If your vehicle is parked in a fire lane, your vehicle will be subject to 
immediate towing.
 
SYRINGES NEED TO BE DISPOSED OF PROPERLY- Syringes used for medical purposes need to be 
placed in a plastic container, ie. laundry detergent container, and sealed prior to disposing.
 
HIGHRISES- Know who you are letting in the building. Do not buzz individuals in the building that you 
are not familiar with.
 
SLOW DOWN AND BE ALERT - When driving through the complex and parking lots, watch for children 
and adults out enjoying the warm weather.

Please remind your children they should not be playing or riding their bikes in 
parking lots that have a great deal of traffic. There have been several 
complaints of children riding their bikes or running between cars and almost 
getting hit. Some of the children are very young and hard to see around and 
over vehicles.
 
One Factor in lease agreement under Lease Termination by Landlord states: 
 

Failure to ensure that children in the household age 13 and under are 
adequately supervised at all times; 

 

Riverbend Food Bank will be distributing a produce drop at the following locations: 
 

William Young Homes - Friday, June 4th
Oak Grove - Friday, June 18th

Streed - Friday, June 25th
 

Produce pickup at all locations is from 10:30am to noon.
 

Please contact your managing office or use the sign-up sheet if interested in 
receiving a produce box.  You must be available to pick up the produce in the 

community room at the time listed above. Office staff will not be able to deliver.
 

STOP- Where are your Children?

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS

Office Hours
(M-F 8am-4pm)

 

RIVERBEND PRODUCE DROP

 
 

WORK ORDERS
For all maintenance work orders

call your site management 
office or go online to 
www.gmaharic.org  

               
EMERGENCY WORK ORDERS 
For an Emergency work order 
after regular business hours

M-F, or on weekends & holidays)
Contact the answering service 

309-755-1297
 
 
 

Welcome home GMAHA Residents

Visit our website at
www.gmaharic.org for 

staff contact info, email, 
mailing address and phone 

number.
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